Regimental Sergeant Ma jor

Warrant Officer Class 1

C. Russell

It has been a great pleasure for me to have been RSM
of the 2nd/4th Battalion over the last 12 months.

In January we were on the closest thing to a war
footing that 1 have seen in the last 20 years, and then
to go on and produce exceptional results in all our
endeavours throughout the remainder of the year is
a credit to yourselves and the unit. [ am proud to be
serving with the vast majority of soldiers within the
Battalion and look forward to another successful and

rewarding year in your company. To the small num-
ber who occupy most of my time, lift your game or
1991 will have a special significance for you.

To all of you and your families [ give my best wishes
for the Christmas period and a well earned break.

Come back safe and well.
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